
 

 

 

 

 

Alumna Lexy Kadey Attends Las Vegas Film Festival 

The Public Relations Department came up with an idea to have 

alumna Lexy Kadey takeover Lindenwood’s Instagram social 

media feed for a weekend while she attended the Las Vegas 

Film Festival with a film she worked on for her senior project. 

While there, she posted pictures and videos about her 

experience at the festival. Congratulations Lexy!  

 
 

 

Financial Overview Presentations 

Vice President of Fiscal Affairs Frank Sanfilippo presented a 

financial overview of Lindenwood University to faculty and staff 

members at recent year-end faculty meetings and staff councils. 

Through these presentations, Frank has been able to provide 

context for recent business decisions and improve transparency 

around Lindenwood’s financial condition. It has been his 

pleasure to provide these presentations and to be able to 

answer questions of faculty and staff members. 

http://lindenlink.com/2017/11/24/senior-flies-class-keeps-dream-job-nashville/


 

 

The Force was with Lindenwood  

Lindenwood University got into the act on Star Wars 

Night at Busch Stadium for the June 13 St. Louis 

Cardinal game with the San Diego Padres. The 

university created some Star Wars-inspired art for its 

digital sign in left field to go with the Star Wars theme, 

including slogans like “The force is strong with this 

degree,” “Your destiny awaits,” “Convenient, our 

programs are,” and more. 

 

 

World Cup in the LARC 

Ready for the World Cup? Students, faculty and staff 

can come to the 3rd floor atrium of the LARC to watch 

the soccer games on the Media Wall! Games will be 

displayed throughout the whole tournament.  

 

 

 

 

 

Nicole Hensley Joins In On Power Hour 

Take a look at who joined in on a recent Power Hour with the 

Lindenwood Athletic Performance staff and members of the 

Lindenwell program… Nicole Hensley, gold medal goalie for the 

USA Women’s hockey team and alum of the Exercise Science 

program! Power Hour is open to all faculty and staff and is on 

Tuesdays and Thursdays from 11-12 in the Fitness Center. 

Nicole was welcomed with many glistening faces as they were 

put through an awesome workout! 

 

 

 

One More Roar 

The most recent edition of the One More Roar, which 

highlights the stories of Lindenwood student-athletes, 

features alum Terrel Wilbourn. Terrel was a three-time 

All-American and a national champion for Lindenwood 

wrestling from 2013-16. As a senior, he finished the 

season 25-0, winning the NCAA DII National 

Championship! Read more 
 

 

https://spark.adobe.com/page/eZEfvBLCPWSNA/


 

 

 

The Confluence Partners with National Park Service  

The Confluence, the regional studies in a magazine format 

published by Lindenwood, created a partnership with the 

National Park Service and the Gateway Arch National Park to 

publish a commemorative issue for the opening of the new 

museum at the Arch. The issue, now on sale at the Gateway 

Arch museum gift shop, includes articles that expand on topics 

in the new exhibit including an archaeological dig on the Arch 

grounds, the Arch design competition, and Mormon migration to 

St. Louis in the 1840s and 1850s. 

 

 

Finalist for the 2018 Chamber of the Year Award 

The Greater St. Charles County Chamber of Commerce 

received exciting news that they have been named a finalist for 

the 2018 Chamber of the Year award! The award is presented 

by Alexandria, VA based Association of Chamber of Commerce 

Executives. The award is the most prestigious and competitive 

recognition presented annually by the Association of Chamber 

of Commerce Executives (ACCE). What a tribute to our great 

community! Dr. Shonrock is delighted to be able to serve on the 

Chamber’s Board of Trustees.  

 

 

Students Win St. Louis 48-Hour Film Contest 

Lindenwood students recently won the 48-Hour Film 

Project Contest in St. Louis with their film Dorpas Day, 

as well as the Best Digital Special Effects and Best 

Original Song. They are Jacob Krato (Philosophy and 

Economics), and Cinema Arts students Chris Layer, 

Isaac White, and Jordan Harms. They had to write, 

produce, and edit a film in a 48-hour span!  

 
 

http://www.lindenwood.edu/academics/beyond-the-classroom/publications/the-confluence/
https://secure.acce.org/awards/awards-programs/
http://www.48hourfilm.com/saint-louis-mo
http://www.48hourfilm.com/saint-louis-mo


Theater Students Working at Work This Summer 

Theater Students Camden Scifres and Zoe Gudehus 

were written about in the Herald-Whig Newspaper for 

their hard work so far this summer. After an assignment 

to read the play “Barefoot in the Park,” they were 

inspired to put together a summertime production of the 

play. But where? Read article here.  

 
 

Football Mega Camp has Mega Success 

The football program’s recent mega camp was a mega success! Over 1,600 high school 

student-athletes came in waves to Harlen C. Hunter Stadium. They came to showcase 

their talent in hopes of furthering their football dreams by being recruited to play at the 

collegiate level. The Admissions team was also present to provide info about our 

incredible campus!  

 

 

37th in Directors' Cup Standings 

The athletics department ranked third in the MIAA and 

finished 37th in the nation in the 2017-18 Learfield 

Directors' Cup Standings.  The MIAA had nine schools 

in the top-100 of the standings which was tied for the 

most of any conference in Division II. 

Read more 

 

 

 

Linderman Drafted to Softball Association 

Softball alumna Adele Linderman was selected by the 

E1 Pro Ballers in the newly formed American Softball 

Association (ASBA) in the inaugural draft for the league. 

She was the 59th overall selection. Linderman is 

believed to be the first professional softball player in the 

history of Lindenwood softball! Read more 

 
 

 

Nicole Hensley Inks Contract with Buffalo Beauts 

Olympic gold medalist and former Lindenwood 

goaltender Nicole Hensley signed to play for the Buffalo 

Beauts in the National Women's Hockey League! 

Hensley, a native of Lakewood, Colo., was one of two 

goalies to play in the tournament for the U.S. Hensley 

became the first Olympic medalist in Lindenwood 

Athletics history. Read more 

http://www.whig.com/20180609/two-college-students-bringing-theater-production-to-life-in-canton#//
http://www.lindenwoodlions.com/news/2018/6/14/general-lindenwood-finishes-37th-in-directors-cup-standings.aspx
http://www.lindenwoodlions.com/news/2018/6/7/linderman-drafted-to-american-softball-association.aspx
http://www.lindenwoodlions.com/news/2018/6/14/womens-ice-hockey-nicole-hensley-inks-contract-with-buffalo-beauts.aspx


 

 

MIAA Announces Year End Academic Awards 

The Mid-America Intercollegiate Athletic Association 

(MIAA) announced the year-end academic awards for 

conference members. Lindenwood placed 194 student-

athletes on the 2017-18 Academic Honor Roll, eight 

earned Scholar-Athlete accolades and seven named to 

the Academic Excellence list. Read more 

 

 

Google Cloud Academic All-AmericanTeam 

The College Sports Information Directors of America (CoSIDA) has announced that 

three Lindenwood student-athletes have been named to the Google Cloud Academic 

All-America Team. Justin Winnett (men's swimming and diving) was named to the first 

team, while Brad Currier (men's golf) and Hannah Doughty (women's lacrosse) were 

named to the second team. Read more 

 

 

Four on IWLCA All-American Teams 

The women's lacrosse team had four student-athletes 

receive selections to the IWLCA Division II All-American 

teams! Sophie Buelow was tabbed as a first-team All-

American, Allison Hurley was chosen as a second-team 

All-American, and Rachel Ortell and Morgan Reader 

were picked as third-team All-American. Read more 

 

 

 

Men’s Collegiate Sevens All-Americans 

The USA Rugby coaching staff has announced the 

Honorary Men's Collegiate Sevens All-Americans 

(MCAA) for the 2017-18 season. Six Lions are among 

the list of 36 individuals from D1 recognized for their 

performances over the past year. An additional 14 from 

D2 also received selection. Read more 

 

 

 

Individual 9-Ball Titles at Nationals 

Taylor Hansen won her first national title, as did Andreas 

Madsen at the 2018 ACUI Collegiate 9-Ball 

Championships in West Lafayette, IN!  Read more 

 

 

 

http://www.lindenwoodlions.com/news/2018/6/13/general-miaa-announces-year-end-academic-awards.aspx
http://www.lindenwoodlions.com/news/2018/6/13/general-lindenwood-has-three-named-at-large-academic-all-americans.aspx
http://www.lindenwoodlions.com/news/2018/6/12/womens-lacrosse-lands-four-on-iwlca-all-american-teams.aspx
http://www.lindenwoodlionssls.com/news/2018/6/15/mens-rugby-usa-rugby-coaches-mens-collegiate-sevens-all-americans.aspx?path=mrugby
http://www.lindenwoodlionssls.com/news/2018/6/5/billiards-lindenwood-claims-both-individual-9-ball-titles-at-nationals.aspx?path=pool


 

 

National Championship All-Tournament Teams 

The National Collegiate Roller Hockey Association 

(NCRHA) recently announced the All-Tournament 

Teams for the 2018 National Championships with seven 

players from the Lindenwood D1 team and eight players 

from the D3 Gold squad receiving recognition!  

Read more 

 

 

McKenzie Hawkins Named Sorensen Award Winner 

Women’s rugby center and flyhalf McKenzie Hawkins has been 

named the winner of the M.A. Sorensen Award as the top 

women's collegiate player across all divisions of rugby! The 

Maryville, TN native who just completed her junior year at 

Lindenwood, was presented with the trophy at a dinner at the 

Washington Athletic Club in Seattle, WA.  Read more 

 

 
 

  
 

 
   

 

 

 

 

http://www.lindenwoodlionssls.com/news/2018/6/14/roller-hockey-ncrha-names-national-championship-all-tournament-teams.aspx?path=roller
http://www.lindenwoodlionssls.com/news/2018/6/12/womens-rugby-mckenzie-hawkins-named-sorensen-award-winner.aspx?path=wrugby

